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Date: May 16, 2023 
Time: 16:00 
 
The Regional District of Central Kootenay has been advised that the risk of snowmelt triggered debris flow for 
Talbott Creek and the Unnamed Creek East of Talbott Creek is now lower for this spring season due to the reduction 
of the snow pack. As such, the potential for imminent danger to the life and property of persons from a debris flow 
from Little Slocan South Road, Electoral Area ‘H’, Regional District of Central Kootenay, has diminished at this time. 

 
Based on recommendations by a Qualified Professional, the Evacuation Alert has, therefore, been RESCINDED for 
all properties. 
 
In the event that conditions change, Evacuation Alerts or Orders may be re-issued and the evacuation process will 
re-commence. 

  
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

Sangita Sudan 
Director, RDCK Emergency Operations Centre 
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